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Message from the 
Executive Director

Dear Friends,

At the beginning of 2020, 
The Davies Project was 
growing rapidly—as it 
has been since its earliest 
days. Then the pandemic 
hit. As appointments were 
cancelled or moved to 
online platforms, monthly 
ride numbers dropped 
from 192 in February to 
71 in July, then slowly began to climb again—reaching over 100 
in December. Despite being a challenging year, the final number 
of rides for 2020 was higher than 2018. 

While some volunteers paused as drivers, others—not 
considered as vulnerable to COVID-19—helped out more. New 
volunteers stepped forward resulting in more drivers in 2020 
than in 2019.

Additionally, despite the pandemic, all client categories saw 
growth with more than one child a week added to the ride roster 
and more than one prenatal family added every two weeks. Yet, 
while having served hundreds of families in Greater Lansing so 
far, only 6% of those who could benefit from the rides have been 
reached. 

While it may be tempting to wish for a return to a 
pre-pandemic “normal,” I’d like to instead embrace the way 
things will be. Rather than go back, let’s continue moving 
forward!  With your support, I know we can do better.

The 2020 annual meeting took place right before the pandemic 
upended our lives. A year later, the 2021 meeting occurred as 
the distribution of vaccines was ramping up. We look forward to 
new opportunities and possibilities in 2021.  

Sincerely,

Pamela Riley Miklavcic, Ph.D.
Founder & Executive Director

To connect families to resources and 
community by providing reliable 

transportation for seriously ill 
children and pregnant women 

to essential healthcare.

Seventy percent of the children who 
use the Lansing area subspecialty 
clinics are on Medicaid and are 
missing up to 60% of their doctor 
appointments, often because they 
do not have a reasonable way of 
getting there. Since each 
appointment is essential for 
monitoring a child’s condition and 
keeping him or her as healthy as 
possible (and out of the hospital), 
The Davies Project’s first goal is to 
help families by giving them 
volunteer-provided rides to primarily 
Lansing area medical appointments.

The Davies Project provides rides to 
all of a child’s medical 
appointments. This includes all 
specialty appointments, physical 
therapy, occupational therapy, 
mental health care, dental and eye 
visits, and primary care. We also 
provide rides to prenatal visits for 
pregnant women, and to the NICU 
for parents of hospitalized infants.

Every activity supports the healthiest 
outcomes possible for our 
community’s children.

The Davies Project for Mid-Michigan 
Children
230 Bingham Street, Suite 100
Lansing, MI 48912
Tel: 517-515-5122
www.thedaviesproject.org

Mission Statement
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Message from the Board President
Reflecting back on the three years I have served as 
board president, I am so proud to have been a part of 
helping our community’s children be healthier. The relief 
families feel when they know their children will make it to 
their medical appointments has been a great reward. 

I am continually inspired by the way volunteer drivers 
provide “more than just a ride” by offering friendship and 
emotional support to the families they drive. These 
relationships offer stability when families are uncertain, 
resources when needs are identified, and the greatest 
gift of all—knowing that someone cares. Our drivers are 
more than people movers. As facilitators, they embody the 
key to our success—building trust. Building trust in a year 
that has been rocked by political divisions and a greater 
awareness of the effects of racism and inequity is 
something we need now more than ever. We’ve learned 
that every ride matters. Every chance to connect with a 
family in need is the chance to change the trajectory of 
their lives.

The growth over the last three years continues to highlight how much need there is and how much work 
there still is to do. Before the pandemic, we roughly estimated that about 6,000 children in the area 
could benefit from the rides volunteer drivers provide. We have reached about 6% of them. We need to 
do more.

After my first year as president, I wrote in the 2018 annual report that, “Our goal is to continue to build 
a sustainable organization that can withstand the 
changes that take place outside the organization as 
well as within. Our aim is to be agile in the fast paced 
world of today.” 

As we hopefully begin to emerge from the pandemic, 
I believe we are well on our way. Thank you for the 
opportunity to serve with you. 

Sincerely,

Nick Nauta

2020 Staff
Pam Miklavcic, Executive Director

Rich Howard, Vice President of Fund 
Development

Ruth Osoro, Communications Associate
Teyei Pam, Volunteer Coordinator
Cathy Privette, Office Manager

Samantha Rohrbach, MSU Social Work Intern
Mary Jo Weigel, Family Services Coordinator
Joy Whitten, Director of Communications & 

Marketing
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2020 Board of Directors
Thank you for your time and expertise to ensure children and families have access to healthcare.

Nick Nauta, President, Certified Financial Advisor, Shotwell, Rutter, Baer Advisors
Mary Schulz, Vice President, Associate Director for the MSU Extension Center for Local Government, 
Finance, and Policy
Megan Fleming, Secretary, Account Executive, M3 Group
Tammy Averill, Treasurer, Small business owner, former social worker, and founding member, Virginia 
Tech’s Habitat for Humanity
Andrew Brewer, President & Founder, Men Making a Difference
Patrice Burns, Social Worker, Volunteer Driver
Janet Chegwidden, Former secondary teacher and retired from the MSU College of Education; Chair 
of the Children’s Health Equity and Access Task force of Action of Greater Lansing
Margherita Clark, MSN, RN, GNP-BC, Dean, Lansing Community College Health and Human Services 
Division
Jack C. Davis, Attorney and Senior Partner, Loomis, Ewert, Parsley, Davis and Gotting, P.C.
Olufemi Olowolafe, Director of Financial Planning & Analysis, Jackson National Life Insurance 
Company
Janet Quiring, Owner/Operator, Quiring Associates; Former Executive Director, MSU Children’s Health 
Initiative
Arianna Saldana, Community Development Specialist, Michigan State University Federal Credit Union
Aditi Sharangpani, MD, Director of Pediatric Intensive Care Unit, Adjunct Faculty MSU College of 
Human Medicine
LaSean Thompson, TDP Parent, Patient Advocate
Dana Watson, Health Educator, Ingham County Health Department Maternal Child Health Division
H. Dele Davies, MD, MPH, MHCH, Honorary Board Member, Senior Vice Chancellor, University of 
Nebraska Medical Center

		       In Memoriam

“Jack was a quiet GIANT who made a difference 
in tens of thousands of lives, for so many in our 
community and beyond. It was my pleasure to learn 
from a man with a great heart, unwavering values, 
and a commitment to everyone he met to help make 
this community sustainable and better.” Margie 
Clark, LCC Health & Human Services 
Dean and board member, The Davies Project.
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2020 Volunteer Drivers

“When I saw a story on the news about The 
Davies Project I realized that people who need help 
in good times also need help in difficult times, 
sometimes more so. It was clear that the 
pandemic had impacted the number of people who 
could help, but not the need. From there it was an 
easy decision.” 
Volunteer Driver Fred Barton.

Thank you for driving, delivering food, and calling families in 2020. 

Jerry Ambrose
Stephen Arch
Glenn Ashley
Karyn Atallah
Marcia L Austreng
Marcia Baar
Fred and Kathy Baldwin
Fred Barton Ph.D.
Kris Beckman
Lynne Blachy
Sue Borough
Andrew Broome
Julie Brower
Michael Brown
Ellen Burns
Patrice Burns
Bruce Callen
Kathleen Crisp
Cynthia Donovan
Nancy Garcia
Alesha Gibson
Jeff Gilbert
Margaret Griffith
Mary Anne Hagan
Marguerite Halversen
Larry Hart

Millie Heinz
MicQuila Hollins
Rhonda Bullard Huffman
Matthew Jacobs
Katharine Johnson
Luca Kaiser
Sue Kamens
Denise Kane
Patrice Klein
Stephanie Knapp
Roberta Krasuski
Nell Kuhnmuench
Kathleen M. Lammers
Lysandra Lang
James Little
Mikayla Lowell
Hank Mayers
Donna McNiel
Tanna Meyers
Jack Minton
Michael Nestell
Angie Nyquist
Mary Osmar
Minde Parks
Jacqueline Payne

Helen Pedersen
Larry Pedersen
Ben Phillips
Sarah Raynak
Jason Redoutey
Marisa Reynolds
Carol Rosebrook
Linda Schoenl
Mary Schulz
Karen Shotwell
David Simon
Hannah Bollinger Sloan
Kevin Smith
Carolyn Solomon
Jessie Steiner
Heidi Thornley
Patricia Q. Trelstad
Janice Trudgeon
Steven VanDyke
Jonathan Edward Vogler
Sam Walters
Kaylee Weise
David Wiggert
Deb Woodworth
Nancy Zamiara
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“I became involved with The Davies Project  because 
when I learned of the organization’s mission I 
believed that the need was there and that I could 
help in a small way. My volunteering has been very 
rewarding as you realize how many difficulties 
people have in their lives and how we all take so 
many things in life for granted. Volunteering can be 
challenging, but I believe volunteers make the world a 
little bit better for all of us.” 
Volunteer Driver Jeff Gilbert

“I worked as a physical therapist for 37 year and retired as the 
pandemic began. Speaking to a neighbor, who also had been 
my patient, I wondered aloud about volunteer opportunities. He 
recommended The Davies Project.  He said I’d be great at it; how 
could I refuse? I enjoyed driving and WAS missing my 
patients. I inquired and found out that some of the volunteer 
drivers have paused giving rides due to health concerns. They 
needed me!  I signed up.”
Volunteer Driver Kathy Crisp

“As a retiree, my life is not very stressful. The Davies Project 
provides volunteer drivers with the opportunity to reduce stress for 
other people in what can be trying times for them. That is a 
wonderful thing to be able to do!  

I should start off acknowledging that the main reason I 
volunteered for the Davies Project is because my wife, Helen, was a 
MSU Pediatric Oncology nurse and she suggested I volunteer with 
The Davies Project.  The main 
reason I continue to volunteer 
for The Davies Project is that 
many decades ago (too many 
to count or admit to!) I used 

public transportation a lot.  Fortunately, I lived close to Michigan 
Avenue and buses came almost every ten minutes and went back 
and forth between the State Capitol and past Frandor to MSU and 
beyond to the Meridian Mall in Okemos.  It was very convenient to 
take to get to most places I needed to get to. But there were times 
that called for me to stray from that line and using the bus system 
to do so often required much longer waits and transfers.  Which 
was not a whole lot of fun in the winter.   Fortunately, I generally 
had my own car (or two when our children were living with us and 
both my wife and I were working) to fall back upon.  
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It pains me to think of the stress and discomfort some people have to go through taking a child to a 
medical appointment in the  depths of a Michigan winter when infrequent bus routes and transfers are 
involved.  Thank goodness public and private transportation alternatives exist, but The Davies Project 
eases the worrying parents have about getting to and from medical appointments.  Riders have explicitly 
thanked me for reducing their concerns about the weather, coordination and appointment timing issues, 
and expenses. 

Sometimes unintended consequences of good intentions come 
with the drives. One time this winter I pulled up to a rider’s 
apartment the day after a good bit of snow had fallen and 
saw how the sidewalk had not been shoveled yet.  I had to 
park about fifty feet away from the apartment and did not 
think it would be a good idea for the mom to have to carry 
her baby all the way to my car in all that snow,  Fortunately, I 
was early and had a snow shovel in my car trunk.   I cleared 
the sidewalk and the apartment’s steps and porch landing, 
then returned to my car and texted her that it was clear.  She 
texted back that she could not see my car.  I stood outside my 

car and called her.  After going back and forth a while about our locations on our phones, she came 
around the corner from another apartment building - the one in which she actually lived.   

Oh well; at least somebody had a clearer path to doing something that day and I had a pretty good 
chuckle knowing some people saw me shoveling and wondered why the walk to that one apartment 
received a disproportionate amount of attention!  (We were able to park within fifteen feet of the rider’s 
actual apartment unit after we came back from the appointment and so I did not get out the shovel a 
second time.) “  --Volunteer Driver Larry Pedersen

In Memoriam

Vergil Pinckney was one of the first volunteer 
drivers and even after he retired from driving, 
families still asked about him. Vergil passed away 
in early January. He is greatly missed. Current 
board member LaSean Thompson shared this 
story:

“I remember our first ride with TDP. Vergil was our 
volunteer driver. I had my son, who was 8 months 
old and my daughter, who was 3 years old, and 
I was grabbing diapers, wipes, bottles, formula, 
change of clothes, stuff for a 3 year old to do. It 
was a crazy house. I felt overwhelmed. When Vergil came to my door, he said “Hello I’m Vergil, with The 
Davies Project. I will be your driver for today. Can I help you with anything?” At that moment I was lost 
for words for a moment. No one had asked me if I needed help in a long time. Everything was focused 
around the care and needs of my son. I was so used to doing it by myself that it felt so nice to have 
someone ask me, “Can I help you?” Our family will always be grateful for TDP and their many volunteer 
drivers like Vergil.”
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2020 Other Volunteers
Thank you volunteers who helped with mailings, created videos, shelved books, reached out to 
community organizations, and served as a sounding board for brainstorming.

Libby Baswell
Stacy Dickert-Conlin
Molly Conlin
Megan Doherty
Allison Fly
Julie Franklin
Ashley Garvin
Grand Ledge High School Key Club
Joanna Henry

Haslett High School National Honor Society
Claudia Miklavcic
Marija Miklavcic
Jann Nestll
David Solomon
Elizabeth Thelen
Aaron Williams

Driving Change to Improve Children’s 
Health
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2020 Ride Statistics
2020 Ride 
Statistics 2016 2017 2018 2019 2020

Rides Provid-
ed by TDP 362 612 1,224 1,623 1, 324

Cumulative 
Children 
Served

79 124 216 300 361

Cumulative 
Expecting 
Women 
Served

-- 15 23 80 114

Cumulative 
NICU families 
Served

-- 5 8 16 18

Volunteer 
Drivers 27 25 48 64 73

Estimated 
Miles Driven 
(estimating 
16.4 miles/
ride)

5, 937 10, 036 20, 074 26, 617 21, 714

Volunteer 
Driver Hours 
(estimating 
1.5 hours/
ride)

543 918 1,836 2,435 1, 986

Value of 
In-Kind 
Mileage 
Donated 
($0.14/mile)

$831 $1,405 $2,810 $3, 726 $3, 040

Value of
In-Kind Hours 
Donated 

$13, 542
($24.94/ hour)

$22,895
($24.94/hour)

$45,790
($24.94/hour)

$61, 922
($25.43/hour)

$54, 019
($27.20/hour)

Total Donated 
In-Kind Value 
($)

$14, 373 $24, 300 $48,600 $65, 648 $57, 059
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Food Delivery
In 3 months, volunteer drivers from The Davies Project made over 650 deliveries, taking over 9,000 
meals to children who otherwise would have gone hungry while schools were closed in the fall.

At the beginning of the pandemic, Volunteer Driver Mike Brown asked if volunteer drivers could assist 
in delivering meals from the Lansing Schools to 
families so that children could still have access to 
healthy food offerings. Initially, volunteer drivers 
signed up directly with Lansing Schools so that data 
from March-September is not available. However, 
based on stories from volunteer drivers, they 
delivered hundreds of meals to families from April 
through September. 

Tracking meal delivery began in the fall with the 
arrival of MSU Social Work Intern Samantha Rohrbach 
who created a meal delivery coordination process with 
the Lansing Schools, as well as the Holt, Grand Ledge, 
and Waverly School Districts. The school districts were 
very appreciative and then asked if volunteer drivers 
could accommodate a few other families, including 
some who lived in temporary housing shelters, who 
lacked transportation but were not on The Davies Project’s roster. 

While schools are not open for full-time, in-person learning, this pandemic activity reduces food 
insecurity and associated poor health outcomes while allowing for the continued engagement of 
volunteer drivers who were not comfortable driving families to appointments during the pandemic. We 
are grateful to Volunteer Driver Kathy L., pictured here, who coordinated the meal delivery while 
Samantha was on winter break.

October-December 2020
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Coronavirus Crisis Buddies
To help stay connected during the pandemic, volunteer drivers from The 
Davies Project reached out to families who were not currently receiving 
rides due to appointments being cancelled because of the Stay At Home 
order. The Coronavirus Crisis Buddy calls from ten volunteer drivers 
such as Julie B., pictured here, helped keep 60 families from feeling 
even more isolated than they already were. Additionally, as families 
brought up issues or challenges during conversations, volunteers helped 
connect families to other community resources. 

The Stories Behind the Numbers
Mary Jane: Beating Cancer Despite a Pandemic

Linda called The Davies Project because her granddaughter, 
Mary Jane, had just been diagnosed with leukemia and they 
didn’t have safe and reliable transportation for the many 
appointments they were about to have. Since the beginning of 
2018, volunteer drivers made sure she always had a ride to her 
appointments. Mary Jane’s final chemotherapy appointment 
was scheduled for the day Governor Whitmer’s Stay at Home 
order took effect. Timely treatments are critical for leukemia 
patients. Volunteer drivers took extra precautions to ensure a 
safe environment for transporting Mary Jane to this and 
subsequent follow up appointments. Her port has been 
removed and she’s on track to be cancer-free! Her 
grandmother Linda wrote, “I appreciate everything you’ve done 
for me and my 
granddaughter!”

Sheileyah: No Car Accident or 
Pandemic Will Stop Her
Sheileyah was hit by a car last fall and required many physical 
therapy appointments to allow her to walk, move and do 
everything else the way she did prior to the injury. Her condition 
had improved greatly. Then the pandemic hit and 
transportation was a challenge. It was imperative that Sheliyah 
continue to consistently attend her twice a week appointments to 
not regress. Volunteer drivers ensured she made all of her 
appointments.
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After a period of time, her mom, Angel, was able to buy a car and drive to Sheileyah’s appointments 
herself. Angel was so grateful for the rides from the volunteer drivers that she told Mary Jo, the family 
services coordinator, that when life settled down, she wanted to come drive to help other families the 
way she had been helped.

Elizabeth: Pregnant During a 
Pandemic Stay At Home Order
As Elizabeth approached her due date, she needed rides to 
in-person prenatal appointments. “Larry [Volunteer Driver] was 
really nice and easy to talk to. He did a map of where I live 
which I thought was really helpful since my apartments are very 
confusing. It was a good idea. The rides with The Davies Project 
have been amazing and I appreciate it so very much!  Thank 
you so much for giving me the opportunity to use the services so 
I could get to my prenatal appointments. I would gladly 
recommend and tell everyone how amazing it was.  :-)” 
Elizabeth 

Jamesia and Kevon: Starting a Family During a Pandemic
Jamesia and Kevon were so excited to finally be parents. Their daughter was born prematurely at the 
beginning of April during the most strict portion of the Stay at Home order as cases in the Lansing area 
were increasing quickly. Jamesia and Kevon did not want a pandemic to interfere with family bonding. 
Volunteers drove the couple to the Neonatal 
Intensive Care Unit to visit their hospitalized 
baby girl. However, at first, they only visited  
the hospital once or twice a week but after a 
few rides, Jamesia and Kevon requested to go 
every day. They bonded as a family and went 
home  to start a healthier future together.
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2020 Allocation of Funds

2020 Funding Sources

king
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Driving Change 
Society
Donors who make a multi-year 
gift of $1,000 or more pledge 
over a 5-year period to The 
Davies Project. The generosity 
of these leadership gifts drive 
change for families in our 
community.

Anonymous
Dr. Judith Brady
Ross and Julie Brower
Margie and Dan Clark
Dr. H. Dele and Arike Davies
Mary Anne and Jim Hagan
Kathy and Doug Johnson
Hari Kern
Kathy and Jim Lammers
David and Jill Mittleman
Olufemi Olowolafe and 
Theresa Rice-Olowolafe
Anne Porter Day
Michael G. Sheets
Lyn Donaldson Zynda

Monthly Donors
Because children need help 
every day, monthly donors keep 
the engine running with regular 
monthly gifts to ensure every 
child gets to their appointment 
every time.

Phil and Millie Heinz
Sparky Hunt
Elaine Israel
Mary Manuel
Jacqueline Payne
Carol & Chuck Swinehart

Legacy Donors
Thanks so much to the donors 
who commit to investing so that 
all children have access to health 
care now and for years to come.

Anonymous

$10,000 and Greater
Anonymous Foundation
City of Lansing Human Relations and 
Community Services
Community Foundation
Jackson
Lansing Economic Area Partnership
The Joe D. Pentecost Foundation

$5,000 - $9,999
David and Patricia Brogan
Dart Foundation
Kurt and Barbara Guter
MSU CIBER

$1,000 - $4,999
Barb Bidigare
Mike Conlin and Stacy Dickert-Conlin
The Dart Bank
Desk Drawer Fund MSUFCU
Kiwanis Club of Delta Township
Dr. Ken Morrison and Dr. Sue Burke
Network for Good
Vergil Pinckney
Paul & Cat Rathbun
Doug & Eileen Riley
Scott & Julie Stevenson
Dr. Aditi Sharangpani
Mary Ellen Sheets

$500 -$999
Dr. O’Neil and Saltia Biscette
Lynne Blachy
Janet and Dan Chegwidden
Grubaugh Orthodontics
Eric & Colleen Hegg
The Hooper Family
Doug & Alison Kahl
Nell Kuhnmuench
James Little
Karen Myrand
John Irvin Nichols
Bob and Tamie Pinckney
Dr. Jim and Geri Potchen
Terry Reno and Pat Hayes
Matthew Resch
Schor Lansing Fund

Valerie J. Schulz
Samir Singh
Dr. Charles and Katie Taunt
Two Men and a Truck

$250 - $499
Karyn Atallah
Sandra and Robert Batie
Benevity
Becky Blair
Michael Brown
DTN Development Group
Thomas Eveland
Dr. John and Debra Everett
Fred and Barbara Honhart
Stephen and Iris Linder
Jeanne Maguire
Bradley & Christy Marks
Michelle Massey
Maxi Maids LLC
Nick and Michelle Nauta
Thomas Newell Riley
Mary Schulz and Eric Petrie
David and Carolyn Solomon
Dr. Nancy Spates and Jack Minton
St. Gerard Crystal Rose
Jane Turner and Elias Strangas
Amy U. Zaagman

Up to $249
Alpha Delta Kappa Delta Chapter
AmazonSmile
Jerry and Sharon Ambrose
Judith Anlauf
Stephen Arch
John and Alicia Armstrong
Glenn and Mary Ashley
Mary Ann Austin
Don and Anita Baron
Joan Bauer
Janice Baum
Ken Beachler
Annissa Bensalah
Chuck and Terri Bidelman
Linda Froczila Bolda
Katie Bollman
Sue Borough
Brady Boyce
Tracey Boyle
Daniel Brainard and Julia Popenoe
Mona Brandou

2020 Donors to The Davies Project
Thank you so much for driving change to improve children’s health and support families going through 
a personal crisis in the midst of a pandemic. 
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Andrew Brewer
Gus Breymann
Charlene Brooks
Ellen Burns
JIm and Patrice Burns
Ed Busch
Capital Area United Way
Lois Chain
Hannah Champ
Julia Christensen
City Pulse
Margaret Colavecchi
Michelle O’Kelly
Amy Darling
Jennifer Delacruz
Brittany Dillman
Megan Doherty
Cynthia Donovan
Sandra L. Draggoo
Susi Elkins
Patricia Enos & Steve Geiger
Steve & Nicky Findley
Megan Fleming
Lisa and Rob Fowler
Jean Friend
Bill and Christine Frysinger
Alesha Gibson
Dr. Monica Goble
Joyce Grant
Margaret Griffith
Vicki Griffith
Josephine Hartwell
Ken and Nancy Hayward
Dr. Lawrence and Mary Hennessey
Joanna Henry
Natalie Hool
Rich and Peg Howard
William and Marie Howe
Janet Janes
Sally Jimenez
Maurya Johnston
Paulette Johnston
Natalie Jones
Sue Kamens
Sharon Ketchum
Patrice Klein
Kim Neir and Ben Kleinerman
Jeanette Klemczak
Teresa Kmetz
Layna M. Korcal
Dr. Roshni Kulkarni
Stephen Lacy
Karl Landa
Lansing Pediatric Associates, PC
Cindy and John Larned
JJ Larnard
Marsha Larned
Mary Anne Larzelere
Liz Leach
Lyse Lepine

Kevin & Lynne Lewis
Patricia Leyser
Robert Lincoln
Terry Lingo
Julie Lowman
Lutheran Village Sunshine Committee
Cathy Mahler
Maureen McCabe-Power
Alecia and Peter McClure
Jim McCombs and Chris Thomson
Martha Seaman McKee
Lynda and Sally Meade
Men Making A Difference
Milan and Pam Miklavcic
Barbara J. Miller
Taylor Moberg
Susan Montgomery
Cathy A. Morgan
William C. Nash
Mike and Jann Nestell
Shawn & Wendy Nicholson
Angie Nyquist
Esther Jean O’ Kane
MIchelle O’Kelly
George Orban & Rae Ramsdell
Loretta Osborn
Mary Osmar
Doug and Jane Paterson
Larry and Helen Pedersen
Dr. Erin Perrone
John Person
Abigail Powers
Denise Pratt
Q3 Asset Management
Jan Quiring
Susan Ravlin
Janet Rich
Elisabeth Richardson
Laura Rickard
Becky Ryder Riley
Marie Riley
Pampas Rockstad
Arianna Saldana
Margarita Sanchez
Mary Scoblic
Celia Seniff
Shaarey Zedek Congregation
Mary P. Sharp
Eric and Nancy Schertzing
Robert Shepard
Kyle P. Shumaker
Jade Sims
Kevin Smith
Marilyn Spalding
David Spangenberg
Alison M. Stanley
Gloria Taylor
Judith Taylor
Elizabeth and Collin Thelen
Heidi Thornley

Patricia Q. Trelstad
Bob Trezise
TShirt Goods
Govindarajan Umakanthan
Tracy VandenHaute
Laurie Varner
Deb Voss
Anne Watson
Noelle Wegener
David & Mary Jo Weigel
John & Tammy Wenzel
Eric Wittenberg
Deb Woodworth
Susan York
June Youatt Ph.D.
Susan Zimmerman
Barbara Zynda

In-kind
American Business Investments
Estina Banks
Liesel Carlson
Lynne Clyma
Alex Coss
DBT Institute of Michigan
Ben DeMuth and Sandrine Tadonki
Friends of East Lansing Public Library
Kiwanis Club of East Lansing
Pleats Interior Design
Sarah Raynak
Schuler Books
Seams
Jennifer Shaw
Susan Slovinski
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The Davies Project for Mid-Michigan Children
230 Bingham Street Suite 100
Lansing MI 48912
www.thedaviesproject.org
517-515-5122

“From the first time I heard about The Davies Project and what they do to help those in our 
community, I thought what a wonderful way to give back. We support The Davies Project both in 

volunteering to drive and financially. The gratitude from clients you get from being a driver is 
indescribable. The friendships are memorable. The fact you are making a difference, priceless!”  

Volunteer Driver & Monthly Donor Millie H.


